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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1659, as introduced, requires each member of the Oklahoma House of Representatives and 

the Oklahoma State Senate to attend a racial sensitivity training. The training would be offered 

by a nonprofit organization selected by mutual agreement of the House and the Senate. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1659 in its current form requires certain training for legislators.  The measure provides that 

the training shall be provided by a nonprofit entity at no charge to the Legislature.  For this 

reason the measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact of the budget of the 

Oklahoma House of Representatives or the budget of the Oklahoma State Senate. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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